
Freedom Hill Cooperative, Inc

Results of the

Annual Meeting 2016
Thank you all who attended the Annual Membership Meeting on 
September 21. It was a lively meeting with open, thoughtful discussion.

This year, Membership voted in some changes to the Park Rules. All 
the proposed rules modifications were not addressed, due to time 
constraints. A Special Membership Meeting will be called later in the 
autumn to finalize those votes. (We have considered having a potluck 
supper beforehand.) A new Park Rules document will be made 
available (in print, and online) once the changes have been completed.

The Board of Directors has remained intact, with all incumbents re-
elected. The only change was the resignation that Freedom Hill 
Cooperative received from Angella Sears. We appreciate the years of 
service that Angella donated to the Treasurer and Assistant Treasurer 
seats on the Board, and wish her well in her new employment.

Members Rosanne Bakkerwind and Linda Stansfield of 291 Redwood 
were the winners of the October Free Rent Raffle. Congratulations.

With a vacant seat on the Board, there is the perfect opportunity 
to volunteer in your community and see for yourself how the 
directors meet, interact, and donate time to accomplishing 

business in this park. No matter what seat you fill, you could be 
learning all the functions of the Board. 

Please give this some serious thought


